
 

 

 

 

 

 

            Schönau, 24 April 2021 

 

Urgent Field Safety Notice 

Type of action: Replacement of motor drives 

Products: Lasse size 3, Lasse size 4, Da Vinci size 1, Da Vinci size 2 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

The number one priority of Rehatec GmbH is the continued safety of our customers. 
Unfortunately, we have identified that some of the products listed above may potentially show 

an assembly error affecting the motor drive caused by the manufacturer. 

 

To ensure and maintain the safety of our customers, we are bound to replace all motor drives affected 
based on their serial number. Please complete the attached “customer reply form“ and send it back to 
us as soon as possible. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

Best regards 

Rehatec GmbH 

 


